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1. Welcome and Introductions 

Introductions 

 

• Name 

• Location 

• Representation 
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2. Various VDOT Safety Initiatives 

Mark Cole 10:15 to 11:00am 
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3. Virginia Capital Trail Foundation update 

Beth Weisbrod11:00 am to 11:30 am 
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4. Research Update  

Projects Underway 

• Business Plan Items 

• Unsure whether it will repeat in FY17 

• Approve comments this meeting 

• Count Program 

• 7 counters along Capital Trail 

• VCU MURP project assisting with starting a count program 

• HB2 

• Metrics looking at accessibility 

• 2004 CTB Compliance  

• Audit nearing completion 

 

                 



5. Committee’s Top Technical concerns 

  
 

1. Creating and improving long distance routes  

• Update on State Trails Advisory Committee 

• DCR Signage Plan for state trails 

• Website to report missing signs here: https://my.vdot.virginia.gov/ 

2. Maintenance Payments / funding loss from road diets  

• Bill under consideration would allow 50 miles or 3% of lane miles to be 

converted penalty free 

3. Sweeping Bike Lanes / snow clearing  

4. Urban Standards / Urban Retrofits / DRPT Multimodal Design 

Guidelines and NACTO  

• NCUTCD Committee Update  

• NACTO Global Street Design Guide released 

5. Limited Access Policy 

• Report finalized 

6. Update on Review of 2004 CTB Policy – next slide 
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Updated website 

and method  to 

report missing 

signs and other 

maintenance 

issues 



Update on Compliance Review of 2004 CTB Policy  

Draft findings: 

o Projects are complying 

with the CTB Policy 

o VDOT to update forms 

to capture 

documentation on all 

projects  

o VDOT to create an bike 

lane, shared use path, 

and sidewalk inventory  

o VDOT to develop 

metrics to track 

progress 
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7. Legislative Update 

Champe Burnley and Bud Vye 1:30 pm to 2:00 pm 

10 

 

 



9. Wrap Up & Next BPAC Meeting 

Follow-up Items 

• Follow-up items are due to 

John Bolecek 

john.bolecek@vdot.virginia.gov 
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Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee 

Thank you 

 
John Bolecek  

Statewide Bicycle and Pedestrian Planner  

Virginia Department of Transportation  

804-371-4869  

John.Bolecek@vdot.virginia.gov  
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